Education

Director: John Wilson BSc (Hons)
Mearns Primary School

Hunter Drive

Newton Mearns

East Renfrewshire
G77 6DP

Tel:
 0141 570 7220

Fax:
0141 570 7221

 Head Teacher: Ann Macbeth

Date:  17 May 2012
Dear Parent/Carer

Walk to School Week
This year, as part of International Walk to School Week, we have two Walking Buses on both Tuesday, 29 and Wednesday, 30 May.  The idea of a Walking Bus is to encourage children and parents to walk safely together to school.  The first “Bus” would leave from Asda car park at 8.30am on both mornings. The second “Bus” would leave from Albertslund Hall at the same time.

A ratio of 1 adult to 6 children is required for this event.  A member of staff will also accompany parents and children.  Adult volunteers would be asked to meet at 8.25am to walk alongside the children, who walk in pairs.  Volunteers require to be disclosure checked.

If you would like to volunteer, please complete and return the slip attached and return to the school before Wednesday, 23 May 2012.

If you would like your child to participate in the Walking Bus initiative, please complete the appropriate section on the attached slip and return to the school office before Wednesday, 23 May 2012.
Yours sincerely

Jo A McGregor

Principal Teacher

Mearns Primary School

Mearns Walking Bus

Name/s ………………………………………………………….


Pupil/Pupils’ Class ………..

Please circle the chosen Bus

I would like to volunteer as a parent helper for the Albertslund/ Asda Walking Bus on:


· Tuesday, 29 May 2012*





· Wednesday, 30 May 2012*

*Please tick as appropriate.

Disclosure Check Scotland Number …………………………………………………………..

Please circle the chosen Bus

I give permission for my child/children to participate in the Albertslund/ Asda Walking Bus on:

Please circle


· Tuesday, 29 May 2012*




· Wednesday, 30 May 2012*

*Please tick as appropriate.

Signed ……………………………………………………….

Parent/Carer

Contact Tel No: ………………………………………..















